
 

 

Enjoy          Aspire          Achieve 

 

                                  

 

 

24th April 2020 

Dear Parents 

I have been asked to pass on this letter to every child from the Educational Psychology Service. 

 

Dear Pupils & Students 
  
We wanted to contact you, because we know school life has been very different, and it seems like a long 
time since everyone was all together at school.   
  
We want to give you the chance to have your say about what school life is like now and share your 
thoughts about what could make it even better, because we would love to share these good ideas with all 
our schools.  So we have created a survey for you to complete, if you’d like to. 
  
We are really interested in finding out: 
  
- if you still feel like you belong to your school community 
- if you're able to keep connections with friends & teachers 
- if you're able to join in and take part in lessons & activities 
- And also what schools are doing that is helping 
  
The survey does not ask for your name, or the name of your school. The information and ideas you give us 
will be shared with local schools.  If you use any names within your answers we will not share these. 
  
The survey will be open until 7th May 2020. 
  
If you are happy to take part, please click here to begin the survey:  https://bit.ly/StudentsStayingConnected 
  
We look forward hearing your views. 
  
Keep safe 
  
BCP Educational Psychology Service 
 

Best wishes 

Helen Frampton 

Head teacher 
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